
FORM #__________________ 
 

FAMILY SURVEY 
School Year 2016-2017 

 
August 31, 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
I am requesting your cooperation in completing this family survey that will help us secure the most federal and 
state funds (which supports reading programs, technology, summer school, etc.) for the children in our Catholic 
schools.  I want to assure you that your privacy will be protected and that no names are required on this form. 
Each form is confidential and has a unique identifying number only to track survey return.  Only the address and 
grade levels are shared with the school district so that it can determine funding for our school.  Please only 
submit one form per family, but be sure to clearly list grade levels for all of your children attending our school.  
Your hard-earned tax dollars are paying for these programs and your response helps us keep them.  Please return 
this form to the school office no later than Wednesday, September 7th, 2016.  Thank you! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Mary Bartsch 
Principal 
 
 
 
List Student(s) Grade Level(s): __________________________________________ 

Home Address:       City/State:      Zip:________ 

 
Please indicate the name of the public schools your child(ren) would attend: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
How many people (adults and children) live at the address where your child lives? 

# Adults____ + # Children____= Total # in Household____ 

 
Please circle your household size in the chart below.  (If your household size is greater than 8, please write 
it here______ and add $7,696 for each additional family member). 
 

HOUSEHOLD SIZE ANNUAL HOUSEHOLD INCOME 
1 $21,978 or less 
2 $29,637 or less 
3 $37,296 or less 
4 $44,955 or less 
5 $52,614 or less 
6 $60,273 or less 
7 $67,951 or less 
8 $75,647 or less 

                                 
A.  Is your family income LESS than the corresponding amount in the “Annual Household Income” 

column?  
       Yes _____   No _____ 

 
 

This form has been numbered to protect your privacy.  Thank you for your participation. 


